THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

March 11, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Phog:

I was much interested in your correspondence regarding Hoyt Baker, which I am returning.

We are up against a commercial industry which seems to me entirely vicious, but somehow we must continue to keep our foot in the trough.

I should be glad to know how you come out on the Baker situation. If there is ever anything I can do, please do not hesitate to call upon me.

Sincerely yours,

DWM: R

Deane W. Malott,

Chancellor

Enc.